
	

Sanskriti	School	
Dr.	S.	Radhakrishnan	Marg	

New	Delhi	110021	

20th		June,	2020	

Dear	parents,	

Our	 top	priority	 at	 Sanskriti	 is	 the	health	 and	wellness	 of	 our	 students.	 It	 is	 the	
foundation	of	everything	we	do.	Amid	the	ongoing	concerns	about	the	spread	of	
corona	 virus	 Covid	 19,we	 are	 certain	 that	 you	 are	 taking	 all	 the	 measures	 for	
ensuring	the	health	and	safety	of	your	family.	

The	 school	 would	 be	 reopening	 on	 6th	 July,2020.We	 are	 proud	 of	 the	way	 our	
students	 have	 adjusted	 and	 adapted	 themselves	 to	 remote	 learning.	 So,	 as	 we	
continue	 our	 preparation	 of	 creating	 virtual	 lessons	 we	 have	 put	 together	
exercises	for	our	young	learners	to	enhance	their	 learning	and	recall	of	concepts	
taught	in	class	in	the	Smart	Skills	Booklet.	Please	find	the	schedule	for	picking	up	
the	smart	skills	booklets	from	school	below.		

We	request	you	to	adhere	to	the	schedule	below	to	pick	up	the	books.	Also	please	
carry	your	wards	ID	card,	as	books	will	be	issued	against	the	ID	card.	

We	will	have	all	measures	 in	place	to	ensure	social	distancing	we	request	you	to	
also	follow	all	norms	and	make	sure	only	one	person	comes	to	pick	the	books.	

On	the	day	listed	below	the	Book	Shop	will	also	be	open	for	those	of	you	who	may	
not	have	purchased	your	kits	till	now.	

	

Stay	Safe	and	Stay	Healthy.	

Junior	School	

Class	 Date	 Time	
Nursery	&	Prep	 24th	June	 9:30am	to	1:30pm	
Class	1	&	2	 26th	June	 9:30am	to	1:30pm	
Class	5	 29th	June	 9:30am	to	1:30pm	
Class	4	 1st	July	 9:30am	to	1:30pm	
Class	3		 3rd	July	 9:30am	to	1:30pm	


